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A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
the First Grade Teachers
Included in this packet, you will 

find flash cards to cut out and 

a decodable book. These are 

your child’s “homework” for 

first grade. Practice reading the 

words and books every night to 

help your child become a better 

reader.

First Grade News
Week of:

Teacher
Directory

(208) 732-7500

Nicole Mix
Room 5
ext. 5214

mixni@tfsd.org

Amy Lent
Room 8
ext. 5215

lentam@tfsd.org

Katrina Hall
Room 7
ext. 5217

hallka@tfsd.org

Welcome to the start of first 

grade! We will be having so much 

fun learning and growing this year! 

We are excited to be back at 

school and creating a classroom 

family once again.

What’s Happening!

Reading

We are reviewing letter names and sounds, as well as High Frequency

Words from Kindergarten.

Math

We are using popsicles to help us jump-start our math brains! We are

practicing counting by ones, twos, fives, and tens. We are exploring 

number patterns using number lines and the 120 chart.


